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Dinner Bookings  

& Makeup’s 

 

 

South Bunbury: 

Rose Hotel 
Wednesday 
6.15 for 6.45pm start 
 97214533 
 
 

Bunbury: 

Parade Hotel 
Monday 
6.00 for 6.30pm start 
97212933 
 
 

Bunbury Central: 
Rose Hotel 
1st and 3rd Tuesday  
6.15 for 6.45pm start 
97214533 
 
 
 

Bunbury Leschenault: 

Parade Hotel 
Wednesday 
12.00 for 12.30pm start 
97212933 
 
 

APOLOGIES: 
To  Sgt-at-arms Turk Ellis, 
by 10am by phone or SMS 
only on 0413 743 601 
(apologies to Rose Hotel 
have been discontinued)            

Send Contributions 

&Information for the 

Bully to: 
dspriggins@westnet.com.au 
 

 

NEXT MEETING – Wed, Jan 19th  
Guest Speaker- Wanda 

(All will be revealed on who Wanda is and the topic of her talk on the night) 

 

 

                                 Coming Events 
   
Sunday Jan 9

th
 Sail into Life-0930 to 1130 hrs  

Jan 18
th
 -22

nd
 Handicamp-Point Walter, Bicton  

Jan 28
th
 –Friday Happy Hour-Jan & Kim Rudd  

Jan 30
th
 –Feb 6th RYLA Camp- Busselton  

Feb 20
th
, 2011 Children’s Fair  

Feb 23
rd

 2011 International Night  
Feb 27

th
  2011 Chef’s Long Table Lunch  

March 25-27, 2011 District Conference, Burswood  

 

LIFE’S LITTLE CELEBRATIONS 
 

BIRTHDAYS WEDDDING 
ANNIVERSARIES 

INDUCTION 
ANNIVERSARIES 

Rob Geldert 22/1 John & Julie Goldie  21/1 Nil 

John Sibson   21/1   
Margo Veen    17/1   
   
   
   
   

 Jan 19
th

 & Feb 2
nd

     ( Jan 26
th

 meeting cancelled ) 
GRACE/HOST  
RECEPTION  
PROPS  
INTRO:   
THANKS: 
TICKET SALES:  
FINES:  
 
 

Linda Carr 
Jim Stephen & Greg James 
John Gray & Lee Dillon 
Brian Castieau 
Len Andel 
Peter Hill 
Ray Jordan 
* If you are rostered for a duty and are unable to attend the meeting 

PLEASE get someone else to do your duty and let Sgt Turk know. 



John Gray- Children’s Fair Coordinator. John wants a full commitment 
from members, wives, and partners, please, to man up this major Club project 
which will be run on Sunday, February 20

th. This will be the first year (the 
22nd year)  since it began when the founder PP Mal Robertson will not be with 
us but his good work lives on in the faces of the children who enjoy the day so 
much.  
John is on the lookout for help in the following areas: 

 Children's Face Painting – Glenys McDonald will be the organiser this 
year.  Anne-Marie Gray will run an evening workshop prior to the fair and we 
are seeking volunteers from partners and family members to participate .in 
this very popular stall. Please register your interest with Glenys and the 

 

Ben Andrew outlined preparations for the International Night on Feb 23rd to 
be held at the Power Boat Club. Potential entertainment acts include belly 
dancing, Spanish dancing and a local Irish Celtic band.  Three of the other 
Bunbury Club’s are coming to swell the numbers so it will be a great night. 
Ben encourages everyone to come in the dress of where your ancestors came 
from or whatever national dress that takes your fancy. 

Presidents Report:  Pres Neil welcomed everyone, including two guests to 
the first normal dinner meeting of the year and thanked Cedric and his helpers 
for organising the sailing trial and BBQ at KBSC on Jan 5th. February will be 
a busy month with the Children’s Fair, the International Night and the Chef’s 
Long Table Lunch. Andrea Feast our GSE nominee was successful at District 
interviews and will be off to Portugal later this year. Andrea is a lab 
technician and Director Mike hopes to have Andrea along to a meeting soon.  

 

The photo of Ben shown above was taken on Jan 12th and the one below a 
month earlier in early December. Can you detect the difference?  A great 
effort in weight control Ben and other members are green with envy on how 
you have achieved this. But don’t overdo it; some members are having 
difficulty in recognising you. 

 

 

 arrangements for the work shop will be provided at a later date. 

 
�  Help – Clancy the Clown is looking for a body to fill his suit!  Any volunteers?  It can be shared if a 

couple of members want to act the clown publicly for a change!!! 

�  Plant, Cake and Book Stall – Looking for contributions from members for plants, books, cakes, produce, 
jams, pickles again this year.  A very popular stall that is a handy and profitable contributor to the day.  
No magazines this year thank you.  The stall may be raided. 

� We are looking for members to support our feature page in the Bunbury Mail the week prior to the 

fair.  Members prepared to assist should contact John Gray and he will pass their names on to Ray Philp 
who is in charge of publicity. The Bunbury Mail will then contact members who will be participating. 

 
� On Monday Jan 17th at 4.30 p.m. we need members at Forrest Park to erect the advertising banner.  It is a    

simple job and takes around 20 minutes. Needed are 3 men, a ladder and two shovels. Poles and banner to 
be picked up from the Club's container.  A ute or light truck to carry the poles is required as they are 4 
metres long.  Ray Philp has arranged for the Bunbury Mail to attend for a photo shoot and a supporting 
article 

� If any member knows of availability of sponsorship money we may be able to have the "Suitcase 

Circus". This is a 3 hour show broken up into 2 x 1 ½ hours and is a mixture of science, tricks, musical 
entertainment with audience participation.  It holds children spell bound and they become enthusiastically 
involved.  Give it some thought and let John Gray know of any avenues to pursue to secure funding. 

  
 



 
� Finally this year funds raised will be distributed to the following assuming that a profit is made, 

$2,000.00 to Foundation earmarked for Polio Plus and $3,000.00 towards the Children's 
Playground to be purchased by the Club and installed at the Bunbury Regional Hospital.  The 
Kokoda Trek boys have "pledged" $6,000.00 towards this project and with the Children's Fair 
funds the goal of $12,000.00 is getting closer. 

  ******************************************************************** 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Jackpot: Murray Harris told the Club about a BBQ he held at his home 
recently for neighbours who live close by in “Paradise Country”. As a 
suggestion he asked his visitors to consider making a $5 donation per head to 
support the Royal Flying Doctor. Some $405 was raised and the funds are on 
the way to the RFDS. A little while later Murray managed to draw the winning  
Ticket in the jackpot which was worth a similar amount. Pres Neil thought this  

 

Roger Veen-Sail into Life: SIL will be on again this Sunday, Jan 16th 
at 0930 hrs at KBSC. A minimum of 4 people are needed to share the 
workload. If you haven’t been to this great program drop in and even 
have a sail as well. 

 

was the hand of God at work, some said karma, others said good luck but congratulations Murray. 

 

Guest Speaker: Morris Johnston stepped in at short notice to talk on his 
passion, the collecting of items of heritage interest that capture and 
preserve the past for future generations. The photo of the “Carnival 
Maker” opposite was an item that Morris saw in a second hand shop and 
felt he must buy. Currently it serves as a flower display but would have 
appeared at early Agricultural shows in the early 1900’s as something 
you slipped a coin into to hear a recorded message. Morris showed us a     

photo of an enormous sized roof ventilator he rescued from an asylum in Perth and is now installed in his 
roof where it releases all the hot air that builds up in the roof cavity of his home in Picton Crescent. Also 
mentioned was the cottage in Bunbury built in 1878 which Morris bought and fully restored some years 
ago and now rents out to tourists. Morris has three criteria he uses to help decide if an object is worth 
procuring and restoring to its former glory. 1. Is it working or can it be easily restored to a working 
condition? 2. Will it last for years? 3. Is it pleasing to the eye? Well done Morris for a very entertaining and 
informative presentation.   

Last week at KBSC all the salads members provided were first class. (How’s that for diplomacy) . One had a very 
special flavour and a mini competition was held to guess the ingredients. We asked the salad maker to come forward 
and hopefully give us the recipe. Sue Cornwell was the salad maker and thanks Sue for sharing your recipe with us. 
 Lentil Salad with Baby Beets and Feta. 
1 cup French style lentils, 
3 cups water, 
1 bay leaf, 
1 tin whole baby beets (I used real ones) 
½ finely sliced red onion, 
½ cup chopped Italian parsley, 
½ cup chopped coriander leaves, 
1 minced garlic clove, 
Salt and pepper, 
3 tbs olive oil, 
1 tbs seeded mustard, 
2 tbs lemon juice, 
½ cup crumbled feta cheese, (I forgot to put that in!!) 

Directions:-  in medium saucepan bring the lentils, water and 
bay leaf to boil over med-high heat. Reduce the heat and 
simmer until tender, about 25 mins. Drain off any excess 
water and remove bay leaf. 
 
Combine olive oil, lemon juice, mustard, garlic and s&p.  
pour over warm lentils and lightly toss. 
 
In serving bowl lightly toss the dressed lentils together with 
the red onion, baby beets, parsley and coriander. Top with 
crumbled feta. Serve warm with crusty bread! 
 
Enjoy. 
 


